ATTENTION 8TH GRADERS. Mr. Davies has lost his mind and is giving you one last opportunity to sign up for Darien
Lake. If you still want to go and have not signed up yet, pick up a form today and return it with your money to Mr.
Davies in room 321 today.

Jaguar Joggers-the last day to turn in money for t-shirts will be tomorrow. Please see Mrs. Wolf if you need an order form.

Pink forms for transportation for the next school year have been distributed. Please ask students to have these forms returned to the main office by Friday, May 6th. Thank you.

Congratulations to all NJHS inductees! There will be no meeting this week. Listen for announcements for upcoming meetings and events.
